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Good afternoon.
Please see the email below from Nate about reporting to the office in the morning if a Government
shutdown happens tonight.
 
Thank you,

 
Soil & Water Conservation Program
Phone 573-751-4932
 
We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please consider
taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.

From: Goodrich, Nate - FPAC-NRCS, MO <nate.goodrich@usda.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2025 3:29 PM
To: ug-MO-nrcs <mo-nrcs@usda.gov>; Plassmeyer, Jim <jim.plassmeyer@dnr.mo.gov>; Potter, Lisa
<lisa.potter@mdc.mo.gov>; awhite@pheasantsforever.org; Casey Bergthold
<cbergthold@ducks.org>
Subject: Potential Lapse in Funding
Importance: High

 
Good afternoon,
 
With the potential lapse of government funding that could occur at midnight tonight, I wanted to
remind you that all staff need to report to the office tomorrow morning as normally scheduled.  If no
budget/continuing resolution has been passed by Congress and signed by the President, we will
initiate an orderly shutdown.  More information, guidance, and direction will be shared at that time,
for both staff and partners. 
 
Obviously, if a budget is passed, we will operate business as usual.
 
Thanks,
 
Nate Goodrich
Acting State Conservationist
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Natural Resources Conservation Service
601Business Loop 70 West, Suite 250
Columbia, MO 65203
Office: 573-876-9403
Email: nate.goodrich@usda.gov
 

 

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended
recipients. Any unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the
information it contains may violate the law and subject the violator to civil or criminal penalties.
If you believe you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and delete the
email immediately.
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